
FEEL GOOD FRIDAYHappy Friday everyone!
Here are some of the

highlights from Kirklandpark
School and Nursery this

week!

Have a lovely weekend and let
me know of all the good things
that happen in our school and

nursery next week!

Congratulations to
Rachel on her new post

as a Digital DO! 

Two of our P7 pupils
have already

completed the
Scottish Maths

Challenge! Well done!

Have a read at this lovely e-mail
from one of our Nursery Parents.  

Hi Miss Moffat,

Bella's mum and I also wanted to
pass on the feedback of how great
the communication has been from
the nursery about what Bella is
doing at nursery via the app. This is
the third nursery Bella has
attended and they have all used
similar apps; however, KP have
been by far the best at providing
regular updates about the
different activities she is doing,
which we will try and replicate at
home. 

   Thanks

We had a special visitor to
our Nursery Outdoor area
this week!  Our new friend

was released back into the
wild near the outdoor

classroom.

We all sang 5 speckled frogs
to him as he took a swim in

the KP pond!


